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Double Summer Outreach

The blessing of church partnerships was so important to this
increase.  We were able to connect our 15 Summer
Missionaries with churches that hosted 5 Day clubs!  The
missionaries would teach 2-3 clubs during the day and in
the evenings teach at VBS's or at a County Fair! Their level of
teaching this year was outstanding, and the churches we
partnered with were a great blessing.



Summer 2023

This summer our teams of Summer Missionaries were able to share the GOSPEL with more
than 750 children. That doesn't even include the parents and families that were listening
on the side! Twenty-four children believed on Jesus as their Savior, praise God!! Ministry
was held in over 40 different locations in our local area. Neighborhood parks were a new
opportunity for us.  The parks were a great place for the Summer Missionaries to hold
several "Open Air" events.  Open Air ministry is similar to street evangelism. The
missionaries had beads that were the colors of the Wordless Book. They would invite kids
over to have snacks and make cool bracelets. The Gospel was shared using the colors of
the beads! Close to 80 children heard the gospel through making simple bracelets! 

Summer Missionaries raise financial support
for training and for Summer Ministry (5 Day
Clubs, VBS, Open Air, Party Clubs, Camp). This
year we are experiencing a shortfall of $10,000
in the amount raised. Would you prayerfully
consider supporting the Summer Missionaries
by donating to help fill the gap?  Thank you for
prayerfully considering this need. If God leads,
you can mail a check or go to our website to
donate online.  www.cefseindiana.com

Summer Financial Shortfall

God opened the door to reach DOUBLE the children from previous year!

Increase through Church Partnerships



Party Clubs will continue for the next few months, 
 but many existing and NEW Good News Clubs will
start across Southeast Indiana! This fall we are
excited to partner with new churches to start new
Good News Clubs in public schools!  God has
blessed us with open doors into the schools. Is God
calling your church to GO?  We would love to share
with we can partner with your church.  It is the will
of the Father that not one of these little ones would
perish.  How will they know if we don't go? A Good
News Club? Contact Bridget for more details!

CEF Southeast IN
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Party Clubs

Summer 2023

Wait - There's more!
Summer Missionaries were also trained to
teach Watermelon Party Clubs! The Party
Clubs were held at daycares and churches.
Over 50 children heard the gospel through
Party Clubs! Did you know there's a "secret" in
the watermelon? If your church would like to
find out this secret, contact Lindsay to
schedule a Party Club! Right now, is the time
to schedule Fall and Christmas Party Clubs!  

The fun is not over ...

Making bracelets and sharing the
gospel at the Ripley County Fair

Staff
Bridget.back@cefindiana.com   812-756-1694

Lindsay.Elston@cefindiana.com   812-621-8083
Stephanie.Furnish@cefindiana.com   812-350-6235

Lauren.Sipes@cefindiana.com   317-946-6200
Gretchen.Miller@cefindiana.com   463-202-8107

Save the Date!!
October 28th


